
November 10, 2020  

Matthew Teitelbaum  
Ann and Graham Gund Director  
Museum of Fine Arts, Boston   

The employees of the Museum of Fine Arts have long worked together to preserve, 

promote and protect its outstanding collections. As priceless as they are, so is the 

talent, dedication and hard work which makes it possible for the Museum to share these 

riches with people from every walk of life, from all over the world.  

The Museum Independent Security Union (MISU) of the MFA takes pride in the working 

relationships we have always enjoyed with other departments. We welcome the 
unionization of the professional and administrative staff. We urge the MFA to allow them 

to make their choice to organize freely, without interference, and to bargain in good faith 

with their union. ​ ​Our guard union was started in 1995, and we have learned that 
organizing our workforce is the best way to achieve the goals and objectives we share 
with museum leadership.    

MISU looks forward to standing together with the MFA Union, to strengthen the MFA as 
an institution and an employer.   

Respectfully,  
John Storrow 
David Skirkey 
John Moore 
Jim Kowalski 
(MISU Leadership)  
Museum of Fine Arts, Boston 
 


